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From: Lynda Moon [mailto:lyndaannemoon@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 1, 2016 10:20 AM 
To: Lourdes Bettencourt 
Subject: Intention to Designate 43 Millwood Rod.PB15.7 Toronto Preservation Board June 2 

Dear Ms Bettencourt 

I wish to register my support of the designation of 43 Millwood Road under Part IV Section 29 of the Ontario 
Heritage Act. The Heritage Property Research and Evaluation Report prepared by Heritage Preservation 
Services, City Planning Division, City of Toronto, demonstrates that the property has design, associative, and 
contextual values and applies features of the Modern Expressionist style to a school designed for use as a 
combined deaf and junior public school and day nursery. In addition, the school property has an important 
association with John Davis and the history of Davisville. 

Sincerely, 
Lynda Moon 
President, North Toronto Historical Society 
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